
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
 
Open your mouth for the mute, for the rights of all the 
unfortunate.  Open your mouth, judge righteously, and defend 
the rights of the afflicted and needy. 
        Proverbs 31:8-9 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Matt and Jenna Dickson and their sons Kaden (12), Seth (10), 
Landrey (7) and Corban (1 year) live in Carrollton, Texas.  
Matt is an IT systems administrator in the home office of 
Gospel For Asia and helps keep the link open with the 
missionaries on the field.  Jenna home schools the boys, and the 
whole family helps with odd jobs at GFA as needed. Pray for 
wisdom in their work and in their daily contacts in their 
community and for good health for all of them. 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
Tuesday – 10:00 AM Women of the Cross 
               – 6:30 PM Theology Class 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
                    – 8:00 PM Adult Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study 
                – 3:00 PM Westwood Bible Club  
                – 6:30 PM OT Survey Class 
Friday – 3:00 PM Parson Hills Bible Club 
            – 6-8 PM AWANA Grand Prix workshop 
Saturday – 8 AM Men’s Breakfast 
 
  
 

 
Sunday  

January 29, 2012 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                                                Brad Arnold 

 
Abortion, No! 

Why and How Christians Should Oppose Abortion 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA                                                                        4:00 PM 
 
Youth Group                                                                   4:00 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                               Brad Arnold 
 

Adoption, Yes! 
A Q&A Panel with Adoptive Parents 

 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
On Friday from 6-8 PM the church will be open for those AWANA 
members who want to work on their Grand Prix cars. 
 
All men of the church are invited to the Men’s Breakfast this 
Saturday morning at 8 AM in the fellowship hall. 
 
Next Sunday is our Communion Service.  Spend time this week in 
meditation on Christ’s sacrifice for us on the cross. 
 
Ladies’ Luncheon:  Next Sunday, February 5, immediately 
following church there will be a special time to welcome newcomers 
in the fellowship hall.  All ladies are invited to stay and meet one 
another.  Please bring a soup or salad to share.  For more information, 
contact Monica Rhoades. 
 
College & Career Class: 2nd Sunday lunch at the Arnolds’ after 
church February 12.  Come hungry, leave happy. 
 
There is a need for teachers for Children’s Church.  Two or three 
leaders are needed to work on a rotating basis.  Curriculum is 
provided.  See Dale Gupton if you are interested in helping with this 
ministry. 
 
Book Club:  For February we will read Why We Love the Church: In 
Praise of Institutions and Organized Religion by Kevin DeYoung and 
Ted Kluck.  Grab a copy, read up, and join us for dessert and 
discussion Friday, February 24, 7 PM at the Arnolds’. 
 
Hospitality Happenings:  For those of you wanting to get to know 
others in our church family, here’s your opportunity.  Sign up on the 
sheet on the bulletin board.  For information on how this works, talk 
to Sheena Daniel at 479-586-1711. 
 
We are preparing a new FBC Phone List.  If you have changed your 
phone number or if you are new and would like to be included, please 
let Linda Robinson know. 
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